
 

 

 Friday 12th September 2025 
Dear Parents, 

What a lovely week we have all had! The children are really settled into their routines and it feels like the summer 
holidays are such a long time away already! 

   
  Homework  
  All children in Class One and Two should have brought their homework home today. Please can this be returned by 
  Wednesday next week (as will be the case every week). 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 

 Clubs Next Week (3.30pm -4.30pm) 
Monday – Chat and Relax with Miss Ord  

Tuesday – Yoga  

Wednesday – Forest School Club 

Thursday – Cookery Club with Miss Barnes 
 
 

Federation News 
 
As you are all aware, Whitley Chapel C of E and 
Slaley First Schools are now federated and to 
celebrate this (and to raise money for both schools) 
we will be holding a ‘Pie and Peas’ Night (with a 
band) on Friday October 17th in the Parish Hall. 
More details to follow next week. 

 

 

 
Mrs Kellett has opened up the next 

two weeks for Club Bookings on 
the SchoolMoneyApp. 

 
Any questions, please email 

 
admin@whitleyfirst.northumberland.sch.uk 



 

Have a lovely weekend 

everyone! 
See you all next week 

Mrs Hayward ☺ 

           MacMillan Coffee Morning 
 

 
 

Come and join us at 10am on  
Friday 26th September 

Bring a cake to share with others (More 
details to follow next week). 

                   School Responsibilities 
 

Thank you to all of the children 
who completed applications for 
School Council, Librarians and Eco 
warriors. 
 
We will be announcing the names 
of the children who have these 
responsibilities next week.  

Dates for the Diary 
Thursday 18th September – flu Immunisations (please follow the recent link sent out by Mrs Kellett if you 
would like your child to be immunised 
Friday 19th September – Open the B 
Friday 26th September (10am) – MacMillan Coffee Morning. All Parents welcome  
Tuesday 21st October – Harvest Lunch (all Parents Welcome 
 
Praise Assembly will take place every Friday (unless informed otherwise) and all parents are welcome to 
attend at 2.55pm. 

 

Outdoor Learning  
 
 
All children now have a specific weekly outdoor 
learning session and in addition, Mr Short will still be 
running termly Forest School sessions.  
This term the sessions will be as follows- 
 
 
Wednesday 8th October – Class 2 
 
Wednesday 15th October - Class 1 & EYFS  


